21 October 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Following our <u>previous longer letter</u> with important information for parents signposting support and guidance on Mental Health, Online Safety and cost of living we have kept this week's letter brief but with a few points for feedback. Thank you for your ongoing support and engagement, it is appreciated.

## Headlines

The latest edition of Headlines is here: <a href="https://www.heathfieldcc.co.uk/?p=2283218">https://www.heathfieldcc.co.uk/?p=2283218</a>. As we have done every few years we are keen to evolve and develop this communication to suit parental needs. We changed the design last year to meet a desire to learn more about what students were learning and you will see this edition is packed with images and content about Key Stage 3 alongside the focus on selected Key Stage 4 and 5 subjects as well as a wealth of updates on the wider curriculum. There is a lot, because there is a lot happening for students!

We are now consulting on whether an alternative layout might suit parents/carers who find a lengthy read trickier in busy lives. It is a balance between brevity and avoiding narrowing the bigger picture - which is why we are asking for your views: This Quick Survey will tell us what the balance is.

## **Governor Vacancy**

We have a vacancy on the College Governing Body. A parent governor position will be available from November 2022 for a term of four years. Diversity is important to us as a Governing Body and whilst all applicants are very welcome, we are particularly interested in hearing from parents or carers who would bring diversity to our team.

If you are interested in supporting the College and would like to find out more about what being a parent governor entails, please contact Verity Clark, Clerk to Governors, by email: VClark@heathfieldcc.co.uk

We wish you all the very best for a happy and enjoyable half term break.

Yours sincerely

MS C BARLOW Headteacher





















## Highlights:

Follow us on <u>Facebook</u> and Twitter (@Heathfield\_CC) for live updates of student activities and achievements.

<u>Latest News</u> on the website offers copies of all press releases about students' stories and successes.

Train to Teach: Please see our website for Autumn Teacher Training Open Evening details.

Support Staff Vacancies: Receptionist and Exams Manager - please view the <u>Join Us/Careers at Heathfield</u> page of the College website.